Dear Ohio Senate Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee,

As the owner of River Valley Social, | am writing to express our strong support for
the funding being allocated to Jesse Owens State Park under House Bill 33. We believe
that this funding is essential to the continued growth and success of our business, as
well as the surrounding community.

River Valley Social is a hub for social activity in our town, providing a variety of
entertainment options for locals and visitors alike. We are acutely aware of the
importance of tourism to our community's economy, and we believe that investing in
state parks like Jesse Owens is critical to ensuring that we continue to attract visitors
from all over the country.

Jesse Owens State Park is one of the jewels of our region, and we believe that it
deserves the support and funding being provided under House Bill 33. With this funding,
we are confident that the park will be able to continue to provide high-quality amenities
and activities that will attract even more visitors to our area.

We urge you to support House Bill 33 and the funding it provides for Jesse Owens State
Park. As a business that depends on tourism for our success, we know that this funding
will be critical to the continued growth and prosperity of our community.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.
Sincerely,

Cas Maxwell
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